
 

23rd March 2021. 
 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
“Exchange Plaza”, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 
Mumbai-400051. 

BSE Limited, 
P.J. Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai-400001. 

 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Sub.: Appointment of Forensic Auditor by SEBI. 
 
Ref.: Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and 

Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 
 
This is to inform that the Company is in receipt of a letter from the Securities and Exchange Board of 
India (SEBI) dated 22nd March 2021 informing the Company that it has appointed the Forensic 
Auditor to carry out forensic audit with respect to the financial statements of the Company. 
  
SEBI has stated in its letter that this appointment is in the context of disclosures of financial 
information and business transactions and if there are any violations of the applicable provisions of 
the SEBI Act or the Securities Contracts (Regulations) Act, 1956 and the Companies Act, 2013 or 
other applicable laws. 
 
It shall not be out of way to mention here that the Company being global Company, having strong 
internal controls and an effective audit system; believes that the Company has been and is compliant 
with the applicable laws and regulations.  
 
The Company is committed to extending its fullest cooperation in completion of the forensic audit. 
 
This is for your information as also for the information of your members and the public at large. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Suzlon Energy Limited 

 
Geetanjali S.Vaidya, 
Company Secretary. 


